
 
 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – BTPS Years of Service and 
Retirement Celebration – NEWS RELEASE – Tuesday, October 11, 2022 

On the evening of Wednesday, October 5th, over 150 staff from across the division came 
together for the first combined BTPS Years of Service and Retirement celebration event. The 
night was a great success.  
 
The Board of Trustees hosted a dinner to recognize those staff who have had 5, 10, 15, 20, 25, 
30 and 35 years of service to our students and schools. The evening was an opportunity to 
celebrate staff at various years of service within BTPS. It is a token of the division’s appreciation 
for all their contributions, commitment, and hard work. 
 
We also honoured 23 BTPS retirees at this event. Our Retirement Event is an opportunity for all 
BTPS staff to celebrate the journey of their colleagues who have supported our students, as 
well as pay tribute to everything they have achieved. We thank our retirees and wish them all 
the very best in their next adventures. 
 
We were thrilled to be able to celebrate our staff’s contributions and commitment to the 
division and our students. It was a great night to honour their efforts and highlight the work of 
our staff. 
 





 





 


